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Jennifer Rivera (Administration)

From: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning)
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 12:17 PM
To: Billy Powell (County Commission); David Gibbs (County Commission); Gregg Poole 

(County Commissioner); Jeff Stowe (County Commission); Kathy Cooper (County 
Commissioner)

Cc: Zachary Propes (Administration); Casey Ramsey (Administration); Jennifer Rivera 
(Administration)

Subject: 4767 E Reed Road - Updated site plan
Attachments: E Reed Road Updated Site Plan.pdf

Good afternoon, Commissioners.  
 
Cameron Henderson has revised the site plan for the 5-lot subdivision proposed at 4767 E Reed Road to address the 
Planning Commission’s recommended condition that there shall only be 2 driveway. The site plan shows 2 driveways 
shared by 2 lots each, as well as a fifth driveway that would come off of the existing driveway leading to Platt Park at the 
northeast corner of the property.  
 
Jennifer, would you please add the plan to the application file? 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Beth 
 
Beth Garmon 
Director of Planning and Zoning 
Hall County Community Development and Infrastructure 
(office) 770-531-6809 
(direct) 770-297-2626 
bgarmon@hallcounty.org 
 
All ZONING, PLAT, and BUILDING PERMIT submittals may be submitted online through Accela. Plat inquiries may be 
submitted to plats@hallcounty.org. Zoning and general inquiries may be submitted to planning@hallcounty.org.  
 

 
 
 




